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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Hospitals should be managed with the safety of its staff and the populations they 

serve as the priority. I can understand funding issues but the waste of resources in 

the attempt to break a union is unconscionable.  

 

I support HB2792 shining a light on mismanagement of finances in service of a power 

move. The dollars spent on replacement health workers rather than negotiating a fair 

and reasonable settlement points to an egregious lack of ethics. Transparency is 

more than necessary. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Carolyn Perata 


